
 

NextEra Energy Resources, LLC 

 

700 Universe Boulevard, Juno Beach, FL 33408 

 

 

I want to take a moment to express my gratitude for the community’s support of the Century Oaks 
Energy Storage project. At NextEra Energy Resources, we believe in working with and supporting 
the communities we serve, which is why it is important for us to engage with the public at every 
stage of development for this project. 
 
Construction for the Century Oaks Energy Storage project is scheduled to begin on Monday, April 
14. During construction, the project will benefit local businesses such as hotels, restaurants, gas 
stations and more by providing additional income.  
 
Once operational, the Century Oaks Energy Storage project will help enhance the  power grid’s 
reliability.. The project is designed to reduce energy loss, replace more expensive and inefficient 
power generation units, and avoid the need for some system upgrades. 
 
NextEra Energy Resources will work closely with Colfax Township and other stakeholders to keep 
the community informed on the construction timeline and important updates. I look forward to our 
continued relationship, thank you again for your ongoing support. 
 
Chesten Goodman 
Project Developer 
NextEra Energy Resources 
 


